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Friday 24th March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

 
Year 6 Trip to Scarisbrick New Road Baptist Church 

 
 
On Tuesday 28th March 2017, staff in Year 6 will be taking the children on a trip to 
Scarisbrick New Road Baptist Church, Southport (See overleaf). The children will be leaving at 
9.30am and will be back at school in time for lunch. Please note this trip is free of charge. 
 
As we will be walking to the church, the children will need to wear school uniform, sensible 
shoes and waterproof coat/clothes.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Lee Dumbell 
Head Teacher 
 


